
From the Office of Bishop James B. Walker 
 
To All Pastors and Trustee Chairs:  

 

Regarding Church Mortgages (explore this on any loan): 
 

 Now is the time to approach your local bank and request mortgage relief. You 

may ask for six months, they may offer you less. Some banks are allowing payments to 

be skipped, others are allowing reduced payments. Remind your members of this 

provision for individuals as well. For such a time as this, God has called you to 

leadership.  

 

Peace,  

 

 

Bishop James B. Walker 


